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Montana Department of Transportation Proposes Project to 
Evaluate Roundabout at Intersection of Rimrock Road and 62nd 

Street West in Billings 
 

BILLINGS — The Montana Department of Transportation (MDT) would like to 
notify the public and seek comments on a proposal to evaluate a roundabout 
at the intersection of Rimrock Road and 62nd Street West in Billings. The 
project improvements are anticipated to extend away from the intersection 
approximately one-quarter of a mile in each direction.  
 

Proposed work includes preliminary investigation and evaluation of a 
roundabout at the intersection of Rimrock Road and 62nd Street West. The 
evaluation will involve field reconnaissance including survey work, assessing 
environmental resources and existing utilities, and soil studies.  
 
MDT representatives will contact all potentially affected landowners prior to 
performing field reconnaissance work on their land.  
 
For more information, please contact Billings District Administrator Stefan 
Streeter at (406) 657-0268 or Project Design Engineer Miki Lloyd at 
(406) 444-9200.  
 
Members of the public may submit written comments to the Montana 
Department of Transportation Billings office at PO Box 20437, Billings MT  
59104-0437, or online at: 
 

mdt.mt.gov/mdt/comment_form.shtml 
 

Please note that your comments are for project UPN 9383000. Alternative 
accessible formats of this information will be provided upon request by 
contacting Alice Flesch, Human Resources and Occupational Safety Division, 
P.O. Box 201001, Helena, MT 59620; (406) 444-9229; TTY (800) 335-7592; 
fax (406) 444-7243; or e-mail to aflesch@mt.gov. 
---------end------------ 
Project name: SF 169 Rimrock & 62nd St W 
Project ID: STPX 1034(2) 
Control Number: 9383000 
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